HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

April 23, 2007

Members present:  Donna Ghaderi- teacher representative, Sarah Kuhn – teacher representative, Danielle Bryan- teacher representative, Donna Keeney- parent, Dora Thomas- parent and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed April agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Kuhn-1st, Thomas-2nd)

Minutes from the March SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.  (Kuhn-1st, Thomas-2nd) 

Committee discussed use of building space for the next school year.  Committee agreed that small changes could occur as needed without committee approval.  No changes are slated at this time for the 07-08 school year.

Mrs. Handel presented a proposed budget and reviewed the budget by line.  Committee discussed budget allocations and made revisions as necessary.  Committee unanimously approved a final budget.  (Ghaderi-1st , Bryan-2nd )

Textbook Committee presented the textbook plan for the 07-08 school year to purchase of new social studies curricula.  Committee unanimously approved plan as presented. (Ghaderi-1st, Kuhn-2nd)

Mrs. Handel reminded council members of the Board of Education SBDM Appreciation dinner to be held on Tuesday, May 1st at the State Theatre 5:45 p.m.  

Accident reports and the school activities budget were presented for review.

Committee went into closed session to discuss personnel.

Committee approved to recommend  Anita Fisher for the position of 5th grade at Howevalley for the 07-08 school year. 

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:50 p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, May 21, 2007 at 2:45 in the school library.
